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Further Notice under the European Union (Waste Water Discharge ) Regulations 2007 to 2020, in 

respect of a licence review from Uisce Éireann for an agglomeration Ringsend, Dublin 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I refer to the EPA’s notice of 24 August 2023 requesting information in respect of your licence review  

application.  

 

You are advised that there remains outstanding information, as required under the European Union 

(Waste Water Discharge) Regulations 2007 to 2020. You are therefore required to submit the 

outstanding information detailed below: 

 

1. Provide the addendum to the 2018 EIAR and NIS. 

2. Provide written confirmation from An Bord Pleanála that an EIA was not required for ABP-
315902-23 or provide grant of planning permission and confirmation that EIA was not 
required. 

With a view to advancing this application for determination, the above mentioned information 

should be submitted to the EPA by 06 October 2023. 

 

I am to advise that if the information concerned has not been received by the EPA within the time 

specified in this letter, the EPA shall, as it considers appropriate, notify you of its intention  to make a 

decision on the application in the absence of the information or particulars, as provided for under 

18(4) of the Regulations. 

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


